
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 

 

  
Lambley Primary School 
Catfoot Lane, Lambley, Nottingham NG4 4QF 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

Tuesday 17th December 2019 
 
 

‘Ready, Respectful & Resilient’  
 

A big thank you! 
As we approach Christmas, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 
support over the term and in particular during this festive time. The team and I would like to 
thank you for your donations during charity fundraising events, for your donations to school 
events such as the Christmas Fayre and towards the Christmas hampers and for your time to 
attend events and come into school to celebrate with us. I would like to particularly mention 
last Friday afternoon when the support for our Christmas reading afternoon was incredible! 
The atmosphere in school was amazing and the children really enjoyed you coming in. Thank 
you! 
 

The Spring Term 
School will re-open on Monday 6th January 2020. We look forward to seeing you all then. 

 
Message from Mrs. Shardlow - Young Voices! 
A gentle reminder that Tuesday 7th January 2020 is the Young Voices concert in Sheffield. 
Orders for t-shirts and torches have been received in school and will be handed out on the 
day of the concert. Tickets that have been purchased for family and friends to attend the 
concert will be sent home soon.  Children are not expected to return to school until 
approximately 11.00pm unless alternative arrangements have been made to collect your 
child from the concert. 
 

Merry Christmas! 
We would also like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! We hope you 
have a wonderful time during this festive period and enjoy quality time with the family.  
 

 

Lee Christopher 
Head Teacher         
 
 
 


